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In recognition of: 
 

Timothy Tuttle 
 
 
 
WHEREAS, Timothy Tuttle has faithfully and diligently served the High Bridge School District 
as a dedicated custodian for nearly twenty years, contributing significantly to the cleanliness, 
safety, and welcoming environment of our school facilities; and 
 
WHEREAS, Timothy Tuttle’s years of service have contributed immeasurably to the success 
and smooth operation of the High Bridge School District, and will leave a lasting legacy; 
 
WHEREAS, Timothy Tuttle has been a trusted presence, a friendly face, and a valued member 
of the Topper community; and 
 
WHEREAS, Timothy Tuttle submitted notice of his retirement to the Board on April 14, 2025; 
now 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the High Bridge Borough Board of Education, at the 
time of Timothy Tuttle’s retirement on June 30, 2025 acknowledges his service and dedication 
to staff and students at the High Bridge Elementary School; and 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that with the enactment of this resolution, the retirement of 
Timothy Tuttle shall be recognized and so noted in the minutes and become a part of the 
permanent and lasting record of the District; and 
 
BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, that the High Bridge Borough Board of Education wishes 
Timothy Tuttle a long, relaxing and healthy retirement. 
 
 
 
 

 ______________________________________ 
 Karyn Gove, Board President 

 
   

______________________________________ 
     Gregory A. Hobaugh, Ed.D., Superintendent 

 
     

 ______________________________________ 
 Karolina Cywa, School Business Administrator 

 


